
STRATEGIC PLANNING COMMITTEE JUNE 12, 2006 

2006 COUNCIL/SMT STRATEGIC PLANNING WORKSHOP DISCUSSION AND VAUGHAN 
VALUES AND CORPORATE PRINCIPLES DOCUMENTS AND NEXT STEPS DOCUMENT 

Recommendation 

The City Manager in consultation with the Chair of Strategic Planning and the Senior 
Management Team recommends: 

1) That Attachment 1. 2006 Council/SMT strategic planning workshop discussion be approved.  
 
2) That Attachment 2. Vaughan Values document be approved. 

 
3) That Attachment 3. Vaughan Corporate Principles document be approved. 

 
4) That Attachment 4. Strategic Planning Process Next Steps document be approved. 
 
Economic Impact 
There is no economic impact 

Purpose 

To confirm the 2006 Council/SMT strategic planning workshop discussion and Vaughan Values 
and Vaughan Corporate Principles, and Strategic Planning Next Steps documents. 

Background - Analysis and Options 

Council/SMT held a strategic planning workshop from March 20-22, 2006 which was focused on 
discussing the strategic planning process for the City of Vaughan. It provided an opportunity for 
Members of Council and senior management to get together and discuss how the City can more 
effectively manage it’s resources and run a more efficient City to better serve our citizens. As well 
the workshop focused on improving the strategic planning process and the alignment between the 
Vaughan Vision and the strategic priorities of the Corporation.  
 
This was accomplished through a number of brainstorming sessions which allowed decision 
makers to identify and clarify the City’s long-term goals and objectives in order to map out where 
our City is going.  Examples of the brainstorming exercises included a discussion on the 
development of a Successes report, as well as Vaughan values, environmental scanning and 
strategic planning process next steps items. These documents are attached. Further, it was 
suggested that a Vaughan Corporate Principles document be created for review at a future date. 

 
Relationship to Vaughan Vision 2007 
 
This report is consistent with the priorities previously set by Council and the necessary resources 
have been allocated and approved. 

Conclusion 

It is appropriate and timely to review and validate the 2006 Council/SMT strategic planning offsite 
workshop discussion, next steps, Vaughan Values and Vaughan Corporate Principles 
documents. 

 




















